Norval news

World travellers

By KAY WILSON
Herald Correspondent
NORVAL - Several Norval people
have been travelling this past summer.
Gertrude McGee enjoyed a trip to
Ireland in July, along with her cousin
Dorothy Coyne and her husband Gordon of Kitchener who were tour guides.

They travelled up through Ireland to Belfast. This past week Gertrude visited her son John of Kyoto, Japan who was in Oklahoma with a group of 12 Japanese ladies. They were performing a tea ceremony at the state fair and John was the translator.

Anne Wilson, RR1 Norval and Lorna Adams of RR2 Georgetown have returned from a two week trip to England and the continent. Irene Hunter, RR2 Georgetown and Isabel Carney of Milton enjoyed a five day trip to Pennsylvania and the Amish country.

Get well cards

By KAY WILSON Herald Correspondent

NORVAL - Get well wishes to Marjorie Lagerquist of RR2 Norval who is a patient in Peel Memorial Hospital, Brampton. Also to Irene Goodfellow who is home now after spending two weeks in Brampton hospital and Gord Early who is a patient in Brampton Hospital following a bone graft on his ankle. Both are from RRI Norval.

Babies baptized

By KAY WILSON

NORVAL - A large congregation attended the morning service at Norval United Church where two babies were baptized. Rev. Walter Ridley performed the ceremony for Michael Oliver, son of Beth (Castle) and Phillip Murray Shannon Aileen Marjorie, daughter of Gail (Nixon) and Brian Reynolds. Both families enjoyed a reunion with 20 family members for a buffet lunch.

Michael's grandparents Wally and Shirley Castle were special guests. Brian and Gail Reynolds entertained grandparents Marjorie Reynolds, Bruce and Elleen Nixon and great grandmother Lydia Treanor of Streets-ville. Kay Wilson representing the elders, presented certificates.

Six euchre tables

By KAY WILSON

Herald Correspondent

NORVAL - Six tables of euchre
were in play at Norval Community
Centre last Thursday. First prize went
to Ethel Webb, Elsie Jarvie, Jamie
Cunningham and Del Wallace. Lone
hands went to Elizabeth Wallace while
Ray Addy won the lucky draw.

Furrow Queens

By KAY WILSON

Herald Correspondent

NORVAL - The International Plowing Match and Farm Machine Show was held at St. Thomas in Elgin County from Sept. 17-21. Coinciding with this was the 25th anniversary of the Queen of the Furrow. Queens from across Canada numbering 22 were in attend-

As well as the past Queens from 1960-1984 who were honored, 31 present Queens were also guests, with Halton's own Debbie Deenick of Norval. Debbie was one of five finalists the following night at the banquet attended by 1,500 people.

Special guests for the I.P.M. were Lord and Lady Elgin of Scotland. Elgin County was called after his grandfather.

Each of the past Queens spoke briefly relating their present life style, as did Kay Wilson, who has been promoting the Queen's competition since its inception. Mrs. Wilson received two presentations, a lapel pin from the Queens presented by Lynda Prong

and an inscribed silver tray.

Provincial Minister of Agriculture
Jack Riddell and federal Minister of
Agriculture John Wise were both at the
head table. Also attending were Linda
(Shouldice) Waugh of Elora whose
husband Rev. Mark Waugh was assistant minister at Norval United six years

Halton's two Ontario Queens, Verna (Thompson) Hilderman, now of Comrase, Alberta, who won in 1965, and Lynn (Stewart) Moore of RR1 Terra Cotta, who won in 1977, were also in attendance.

Simon Fraser CHARTERED ACCOUNTANT

Phone (416) 877-0109

5.Wesleyan Street Georgetown, Ontario L7G 2E2

NEW_USED

Cars and Trucks
1986 Nissans are in

stock now!! Special Prices on all 1985's



878-4137 .. Miss. 821-3513 NORTH-END NISSAN steak shoot Oct. 5 in the club room at 3

Peg Lewis, 2nd Cathy Prust, booby Ann Scragge, Gents 1st Gord Harley, 2nd John Crawford, booby Paul Prust. Entertainment Oct. 5 by Sheila and

Legion ladies

A picture folder was found after our birthday dinner containing photos of two children. Call at 877-4225. We welcome Jessle Bunton into our auxiliary and hope she has many rewarding years with us. It was the sad duty of our president Flo Carswell to drape the charter in memory of Win Roberts who passed away this summer.

The jubilee social at Erin was a great success, the talent presented by all auxiliaries was fabulous and our own ladies agreed that Georgetown's skit was great. We were assisted in this skit by Lil Higgins and Sharon Barker of Acton. The Georgetown players were Ruby Bailey, Flo Carswell, Kathy Watson, Yvonne Graham and Mid Brunski.

Door prizes were won by Cherrie Matthews, Helen Cloutier, Flo Carswell and Marg Hodder. Zone darts at Brampton Sept. 21 was won by Georgetown's "C" team with Louise James, Nelly Bell, Barbara Maltby and Sheila Hicks. Congratulations ladies. We need help for the bazaar Nov. 17 on the following: ticket sellers, book booth and Christmas table. Please phone Marion Carney 877-5764.

It is wonderful to see Gretta Stoddart home and looking so well, please ladies if possible write a note to our shut ins. Mrs. Hunter, Milton Manor, Mrs. Henney, Peel Manor, Lil Roney, Napanee, Ann Collins, Water-loo, Hazel Preston, Aurora and Thelma Green at the Bennett Centre. I know they would appreciate hearing from you and we all wish them well.

October bazaar

BALLINAFAD - A monthly meeting of the UCW was held Sept. 24 at the
church, Mrs. Barbara Monro presiding. There was some discussion about
the annual bazaar usually held in
October. The date will be decided at
the next meeting.

Organ recital

BALLINAFAD - Plan to attend church next Sunday Oct. 6 at 11:15 a.m. for the pre-service organ recital. Invite your friends and neighbors.

VACATION HOME IN FLORIDA

Every \$200 you deposit to a Canada Trust savings or chequing account or investment certificate from Sept. 30 to Nov. 9, 1985 gives you an opportunity to win a completely furnished and landscaped vacation home valued at approximately \$100,000.*

About the prize home

Legion

Lines

By RUBY BAILEY

Herald Columnist

Open house Sept. 28 at the Branch

Honors and Awards night Oct. 12.

To all interested dart players the

was well attended and impressive.

President Norm Ward thanks all the

people that worked hard setting up the

military display. Thanks to the ladies

for the refreshments.

The prize home is located in The Moorings of Manatee, a new community of quality vacation homes being developed by the Canadian owners of the well-known Maple Leaf Estates. Located south of Tampa on the Little Manatee River, The Moorings has direct access to the Gulf of Mexico. Private club house, golf course, tennis courts, swimming pools, boat dock and lawn-bowling are all part of the development.

The prize home is professionally decorated, furnished and landscaped and features two bedrooms and baths, living room, dining room, kitchen, screened porch, carport, central heating and air conditioning, all major appliances, colour TV, wall-to-wall broadloom, and drapes.

The Moorings is ideal in that you own your home and lease the land which is maintained year-round by the developer. The lease cost for the first year is included in the prize.

Earn 33% more on savings accounts

The Canada Trust SuperRate daily interest savings account likely pays much more interest than your present savings account. Each day that you maintain a balance over \$3,000, SuperRate pays a rate of interest on your total balance that approximates our 30-day term deposit rate. If your balance is less than \$3,000 you still earn our regular daily interest savings rate.

Often people think they're earning the highest savings rate available, when in fact, they're not. Compare our SuperRate to your present rate.

For example, at the time of writing, most regular savings accounts were paying 5 % % interest, and daily interest accounts 5 % %. The Canada Trust SuperRate account was paying 7% on the total balance when a balance over \$3,000 was maintained. That's up to 33% more interest! If you wish, you can write cheques on your SuperRate account. There's no charge for cheque processing when you maintain a minimum monthly balance of \$1,000 or more.

U.S. SuperRate Account

Canada Trust also offers a U.S. dollar SuperRate account – an ideal place to keep U.S. funds. A great companion for your U.S. SuperRate account is a U.S. dollar MasterCard (Gold or regular).

\$25 bonus for account transfers

During our "Win a Vacation Home in Florida" contest, you'll receive \$25 cash when you have us transfer your savings or chequing account with a balance in excess of \$3,000 from another financial institution. Limit one bonus per household.

People hours, not bankers' hours

Most Canada Trust branches offer full personal service Saturdays and 8 a.m. to 8 p.m. Monday to Friday. As well, all 213 branches are computer-linked, so you can make deposits and withdrawals at any branch as easily as your home branch.

*Canadian dollar value at time of writing. Selected contestant must correctly answer a time-limited, skill-testing question to be declared the winner. Each contestant shall be entitled to no more than two hundred entries. One entry can be obtained without deposit. Contest and complete details are available at Ontario branches only.



Canada Trust [1]

OPEN 8 AM TO 8 PM MON TO FRI; SATURDAYS 9 AM TO 5 PM Main at James 877-2266